Good Morning La Cima Families,
| hope you are all doing well and staying safe and healthy.

As most of you have already heard, we will begin the year remotely, due to COVID-19 spikes in Arizona.
The start date for remote learning is August 10th. A letter will be mailed to you with details, as well as
posted on our website on Monday with important information regarding a variety of items.

A survey will be coming soon from the district office that will provide understanding of your choices for
the In-Person Learning (Remote by Necessity) and Online by Request models of learning. Please
complete the survey as soon as possible.

Walk-through registration, that was scheduled for next week, has been cancelled. There are more
details in the letter, but please be sure to call 696-6730 to ensure your registration is complete, if you
are not sure at this time. We will schedule appointments for you to come in-person to complete this
process or provide you alternative methods to register. Incoming 6" graders will need to get
vaccinations. Please reach out to your medical professional to get these finished in order to complete
registration.

All students will be expected to participate in our remote learning beginning August 10. This is part of
their mandatory education expectation, unlike the crisis teaching that occurred 4th quarter of last year.
We will be sending out many more details over the next few weeks.

As always, we are dedicated to our students, families and staff and are working hard to ensure everyone
remains safe and healthy, while still ensuring students are receiving their educational opportunities.

We appreciate your support and know this is very hard for so many people. Thank you and please make
sure your e-mail addresses, mailing addresses, and phone numbers are current so you do not miss out
on important details over the next few weeks.

When visiting our office, please be sure to wear a mask and practice social distancing for the safety of
everyone. Thank you and have a great day.



